
Editor’s Comment: 

The reviewed manuscript (2024/ARRB/116512) entitled, "Toxicity of Two Therapeutants Hydrogen 

Peroxide and Formalin in Nile tilapia (Oreochromis niloticus)" for a final decision. I am pleased to read 

this interesting piece of research paper and found that the authors have done wonderful jobs in 

revising their manuscript based on the scholastic comments/suggestions raised by the reviewers as 

well as improving the manuscript in a good manner. However, there are still some minor 

mistakes/errors in wordings and languages  as well as formatting/arranging of the whole manuscript 

including tables, figures and references, which need to be corrected/revised based on the prescribed 

guidelines of the journal before final printing. In addition, the scientific name of the fish should be 

written in Italic throughout the text including the title and abstract. Therefore, I recommend the 

manuscript for publication in Annual Research & Review in Biology with suggested revisions. 
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